Notice of Florida Power and Light’s Annual 
Local Transmission Network Planning 
Kick-Off Meeting for 2016  
In accordance with the guidelines presented in FERC (Federal Energy Regulatory Commission) Order No. 890, Appendix 1 to Attachment K, FPL’s (Florida Power and Light) Transmission Planning Department will hold its annual Local Transmission Network Planning kickoff meeting. The meeting will be held at FPL’s Lejuene-Flagler Office (LFO), located at 4200 W. Flagler Street, Miami, Florida 33134, on July 20th, from 10:00am - 2:00pm. 

Appendix 1 to Attachment K to FERC Order No. 890 provides a general overview of the transmission planning process and timeline, and is available on FPL’s OASIS website as part of FPL’s OATT at https://www.oatioasis.com/FPL/FPLdocs/FPL_OATT-Current-09-01-2015.pdf
All Customers and Stakeholders are invited to participate in an open dialogue consistent with FERC Orders and Rules. 

An agenda will be provided prior to the meeting. 

Please provide to FPL, by e-mail at frank.prieto@fpl.com on or before July 8th 2016, your company name, and the names and job titles of individuals that plan to attend this meeting from your organization or member companies.
